
Hello Room One Families, 

 

Two months left, WOW! It is hard to believe we are in the home stretch 

of this year. We have had a great year filled with learning, making 

friends, and building our skills socially and emotionally.  I’m so thankful 

to be apart of your children’s lives! 

 

Our focus this month in science will be the water cycle, weather, and 

clouds. As the trees are waking, we will be looking at the parts of the 

tree and different types. 

 

In honor of Earth Day, we will be discussing what it means to be an 

environmentally cautious citizen. We will learn about pollution and 

ways that we can take care of our Mother Earth. Stay tuned for more 

information about Earth Day! 

 

Our Parent Teacher Conference sign up sheets will be available soon! 

Stay tuned for more information to come! 

Please remember that it is important that your child is not present 

during our conference. Childcare will be available during your 

conference slot.  

 

All School Bulletin 

April 15th: Lifetouch 
Picture Day for Room 1 
 
April 19th: Spirit Day 
(70’s Style) 
 
April 22nd: Earth Day 
 
April 25th-26th: Parent 
Teacher Conferences 
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